

The Cardinal Chronicle

ENTRA PROPERTY OF THE PARTY OF

Week 8 August 7 - August 11

Our Wonderful Week

Dear Parents,

I can't believe that the summer is over! It seems like these past few months have gone by so fast! While camp is coming to a close, I am very thankful for the opportunity to spend time with these kind, talented, and special CARDINALS. It has been amazing seeing the girls progress in swimming while making strides in other activities such as Tennis and Archery. Every single camper should be proud of all her accomplished this summer! While the girls have challenged themselves individually, I am also very happy with how the CARDINALS have come together as a unit. Each camper has created lasting friendships while helping others and cheering on their accomplishments. Overall, it has been an unbelievable summer! I hope everyone has a great school year and that we see you back next summer!

-Kristyn Hanna (Unit Leader)

HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR WEEK

Boy/Girls Swim Meet on Wednesday
was a ton of fun! The girls enjoyed
competing and cheering on their fellow
campers! They did a great job and their
strokes looked fabulous! Way to go
ladies!

REMINDERS

- Final swim reports were sent home in each camper's final packet.
- The link to the Parent Survey was sent via email. We would appreciate it if you would please take the time to fill it out.
- Have a great rest of the summer and we hope to see your campers next year!

The Cardinals' Week in Pictures







